
July 9, 2015 

Setting the record straight 
Dear Colleagues:  

A recent posting on the public website for CUPE Local 4627 has stated that –   

 “According to the President’s contract he is to be writing monthly reports: 

9.02 The Executive agrees to render to the College an itemized monthly expense 
report, together with original receipts, showing all expenses incurred on behalf of 
the College, and such other expense information as the Board Chair may 
reasonably require from time to time. 

Since we didn’t get these in our request, we are assuming that these are not 
being done.”  

I want to make sure you have the facts and not assumptions pertaining to this 
post.  

As President, my expenses incurred on behalf of the college are all charged to a 
Bank of Montreal credit card which is in the name of the College. The President’s 
office retrieves monthly statements for this credit card from the Bank of Montreal 
website and these statements provide a monthly expense report for the 
President. Copies of these monthly reports were provided as part of a Freedom 
of Information and Protection of Privacy Act request.    

I take the fiscal responsibilities of this office very seriously and to that end I will 
be publishing my monthly expense claim reports on myVCC for those of you who 
are interested in viewing them. View them here. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to the College.  

Best regards,  

Dr. Peter Nunoda  


